
Appendix D 

Objections 

Southam Parish Council 

We object to this application. 

The Rugby Club has its own catering facilities on site and when there are events on the field 
they can bring in temporary refreshment facilities onto the field.  Therefore it is not necessary 
to have further fast food facilities on the carpark with more permanence which will attract 
other anti-social night-time activity, litter and smell.  There is already a problem with 
unauthorised development on the carpark which keeps re-occurring in various forms. 

Councillor Cheryl Agg 

Thank you for the email outlining Southam Parish Council's concerns and objections to this 

application which I wholeheartedly concur. 

Councillor Nigel Adcock 

I haven't seen the email sent to Cheryl. However as the other Cleeve Hill Ward council I 

agree with SPC and Cheryl.  

 

 


